Dear Parents/Carers
Music School Instrument Tuition September 2024
Learning to play an instrument can be an exciting and enjoyable experience for young people. We are fortunate to employ our own team of highly skilled instrumental tutors and able to offer a wide range of instruments for all students to learn.
The Music School has developed and grown over many years and currently there are almost 200 pupils learning to play instruments, successfully passing exams and performing in concerts and productions. 
The take up of instrument lessons is based on acceptance of the conditions under which lessons are offered. Before completing the application, please take the time to carefully read the Information Booklet, which can be found by clicking on ‘Reply/View’ at the end of this message. 
Applications are now being accepted by completing the online Application Form. 
Please note that applications may not be processed until after 1st July when we are sure of how many spaces are available and certainly by 31st July). The cut-off date for consideration of applications is Friday 5th July.  Any received after this will likely be placed on a waiting list until a space becomes available. 
When a space is available, your details will be passed to a tutor who will send an invoice by the end of the Summer Term. Prompt payment to the invoice is appreciated as this secures your child’s place. Confirmation of the first lesson day and time will be emailed home in early September.

We will do our best to allocate all applications. In the case of oversubscription, names will be pulled out of a hat.  Your child will be placed on a waiting list, and we will email you accordingly. 
You should hear the outcome of your application by the end of the Summer Term.   
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely
	Mr B Parker
Head of Music Department
bparker@combertonvc.org
	Ms C Cook
Administrator, Music Department
musictuition@combertonvc.org





